
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

         The City of Medora has completed its 

2017 Consumer Confidence Report(CCR). 

 
This is an annual report that details the quality of 

drinking water in Medora.  

  

Copies of the report are posted at the Medora Post 

Office and at the Medora Community Center. 

 

If you would like a copy of this report, please choose 

one of the following: 

• Call 701-623-4828 

• Visit the City Auditor’s office located in the MCC  

• Email mauditor@midstate.net 

• Log on to www.medorand.com 

mailto:mauditor@midstate.net
http://www.medorand.com/

